
Executive Director Board Report

December 13, 2022

● Staff and students are looking forward to Winter Break! We hope our families,
stakeholders, caregivers, students, and staff are able to recharge over the
extended break.

● Hiring staff for our open positions remains extremely challenging. We have not
been able to attract any new applicants and have had additional support staff
resignations. We have rearranged classes, teachers, and educational assistant
staff to ensure a safe learning environment.

● We had facilities issues over Thanksgiving break and again on Friday, December
2nd. The 12/2 facility issue was caused by old rooftop units that were bringing an
exhaust smell back into the building. The units are scheduled to be replaced
hopefully late this month or early January. Installation dates are estimates at this
time. This is our landlord’s responsibility/project.

● The first semester comes to a conclusion on January 19, 2023. We are impressed
with the progress that our students at CVSEC have made both in their academic
and social goals.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


